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January 8, 2024 

 

Woodall Parents: 

It is that time of year once again. The possibility of inclement weather is quickly approaching, we 

wanted to update you on the procedures we have in place.  If the weather makes it unsafe for students to 

be at school in person, Woodall School will either have a Snow Day – which means the school is closed 

and students will not attend in person or have virtual learning, or we will have a Distance Learning 

(Virtual) Day - which means students will log on with their electronic devices for instruction.  Students 

will follow the procedures their teacher has put in place for meeting times, checking in, checking 

assignments, completing assignments, etc. We practiced virtual learning in October, so students should be 

familiar with the procedures.  Some teachers will send home instructional packets for Distance Learning 

days.  Please follow the teacher’s instructions on how to complete the packets and please bring them back 

to school when we return. Attendance and grades will be taken on the Distance Learning days, and they 

are counted as instructional days.  

If your student/s need of a hotspot, please contact your student’s teacher promptly so that 

we can send home paperwork and issue you a hotspot. 

Parents will be notified of inclement weather days (Snow Days or Distance Learning Virtual) on 

local news stations (Channel 2(NBC), 6(CBS), 8(ABC), and/or 23(FOX)). The info will also be posted on 

our school website (www.woodall.k12.ok.us), Facebook page, and we will send out an automated 

message via the school message system. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out for 

clarification. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Kocsis, Principal 

http://www.woodall.k12.ok.us/

